
 

 

Make sure before entering a 

client’s home you have your 

mask on, you have taken your 

temperature and have followed 

protocol given by the office. 

When you begin shift, make 

sure to disinfect all door 

handles, countertops, light 

switches and anything that is 

touched regularly. Don’t forget 

to clean your phone (you use it 

to clock in/out)  

Safety is our #1 priority 

Here are some helpful hints on 

protecting yourself 

1) Get Vaccinated (flu)  

2) Wash Hands  

3) Cover mouth and Nose  

4) Avoid sick people  

5) Avoid touching eyes, nose, 

mouth  

6) Good health habits 

7) Clean touched objects routinely  

8) Exercise  

9) Smile more often 

 

  

   Just another reminder to check                            

your email for trainings that need to be                  

taken. If you have moved, please call the office 

to update your address. Same thing goes for a 

new phone number or email address. These are 

the methods we use to contact you. Plus, we 

send you invites to fun events (when they 

happen), company updates and send you the 

newsletter through the email process.  

Office number is 719.543.4220 

l 

Birthdays for August 

Eleana August 3rd 

David August 3rd 

Rosemarie August 6th 

Rebecca August 22 

Christine August 31st 

 

 

COVID-19 isn’t the only thing you can get 

this time of year. Help prevent the spread 

of colds, flu and other viruses 

 

 

   

 
Lisa from the 

office 

participated in 

“Over the Edge” 

on July 25th. 

Rappelling down 

the Thatcher 

Building for child 

advocacy 

 

2628 N Elizabeth Street                     

Pueblo, Co 81003                              

719-543-4220 

 

If you need additional care notes for a client’s home, 

they are inside the front lobby on the table. If you 

cannot locate them, please ask an office staff 

member.   

 

 

The office started sending out a Job Satisfaction Survey. 

Please be on the lookout for it.                                        

Thank you in advance for taking the time to fill it out. We 

want to continually improve our processes.                 

Please  leave comments in the boxes provided to assist us! 

 

 


